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Phonics/Number


Reception children will soon be getting work sent via Tapestry. We found that most parents engaged really well with this and is the easiest way to continue with our communication and home learning support.


Reading


Children need to be reading their reading book daily at home with parents or older siblings if more appropriate. It is important that you remember to sign the red reading record book to let staff know that you have shared the book and a quick comment if they did well or need more support.  Miss Blyth will also listen to your child read in school and will change the book if she feels your child is ready. We have also sent out links via Parent Mail for a new electronic home learning scheme Reading Planets. 


Greenbank Lending Library


 At present we have not yet set up the reading library as due to COVID restrictions we still cannot allow parents into the classroom. However, if you wish to share story books with your child and encourage reading for pleasure then you can access a huge range of electronic books via the website Oxford Owls. There will be a link on our school website. 





Foundation Stage Spring Newsletter








Reception Classes


Cherry Class: Mrs Williams


Plum Class: Miss Matthew


Miss Blyth, Mrs Bibi, Mrs Chadwick, 


Mrs Khan, Mrs Miah and Mrs Parveen
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Welcome Back!!


We would like to say a huge welcome back to everyone! This week we have been amazed at how well the children have come back in to the classroom and have been eager to learn. 


It has been a pleasure for everyone to be back and hear the children laughing and chatting with friends. As with all the teachers I think the children have really missed that buzz of a working classroom. 














*** Please remember to wear full uniform with school tie and book bag. Also to come to school every day and on time ***








This term our author is Julia Donaldson. We will be continuing reading lots of her books and writing about our favourite characters. 


If your child has a favourite Julia Donaldson story please let a member of staff know so we can make sure we read this story for them. We will also be learning about the celebration of Easter and hoping the Easter Bunny pays us a visit!


                       � �  �   � �




















Monday 19th April 2021


School opens 

















Thursday 1st April 2021


School closes for Easter





For your


Calendar





Fruit Snacks





In the Foundation Stage the children will have a carton of milk and a piece of fruit each day. We do try and encourage this with all children as it is a healthy snack which is beneficial for their growth.  


�





� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/fruit-clipart-fruit-clip-art-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/fruit-clipart-free&h=236&w=340&tbnid=AQw9PFA3eYgUjM:&docid=KwUCm4Nj4fNKDM&ei=EwfuVYprhfNS2PGLkA4&tbm=isch&ved=0CFwQMygyMDJqFQoTCMrAx5v05ccCFYW5FAod2PgC4g" ��





Foundation Stage Topic





This term we are learning all about celebrations.


 


We will be talking about Mother’s Day and creating special cards for someone who we love and looks after us. We will also be learning about the festival of Easter. 


 


Phonics





We are consolidating our previous learning of phase 2 phonics and then moving on to phase 3. We are doing lots of segmenting and blending to read simple words, captions and sentences. Our phonic sessions will begin at 9am promptly – please ensure your child is here every day and on time as this can have a huge impact on their learning. 





Maths





We are continuing to follow the White Rose scheme of learning for reception children. These next 2 weeks we will be consolidating all the previous learning around the numerals to 10. Then we will be moving our learning on to 3D shapes and exploring and creating our own patterns.  





Outdoor Learning





Our outdoor area encourages physical activity which our children particularly love. 





The children will also be going to our allotments each week on a Rota system, observing our beehive and bees and taking part in Forest School activities.  





Look out for – 





Tapestry alerts and notifications with new home learning resources. 














                                                                                                 





During provision time we encourage the children to engage in their own play. If they have been particularly interested in anything at home please inform a member of staff via Tapestry so we can support their learning and follow this up in school.








We continue to follow policies and procedures to keep our school free from Covid 19.  


Extra handwashing


Hand sanitizing


Extra cleaning


Staggered starts and finishing times


Deep clean on a Friday


Remember if anyone you live with has COVID symptoms you must STAY HOME and GET A TEST.  If the test is negative children can return to school. If positive all must stay home for at least 10 days.
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Phone


01706 647923





Email:


office@greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk





         Website:


        www.greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk
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